
TOWN OF CARRBORO 

 

 Human Services Advisory Commission 
 

  301 West Main Street, Carrboro, North Carolina 27510 
 

R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
APRIL 13, 2020 

 

Human Services   
Funding Recommendations 

 

Motion was made by Wes Knepper, and seconded by Vijay Vsivaram, that the Human Services 

Advisory Commission recommends that the Town Council consider the following non-profit 

funding recommendations reflected below and in the attached document: 

  

The Human Services Advisory Commission received 49 applications for funding for FY20-21.  With 

$270,000 available in Human Services funding for FY20-21, the Human Services Commission 

recommends to fund 48 non-profits for a total of $270,000.  The recommended allocation of 

funds is reflected in the attached document. 

 

 

Comments: 

 

 

VOTE:   
YES: (6) Wes Knepper, Janet Archer, Lisa Hazirjian, Quinton Harper, Vickie Cruz, Vijay Vsivaram 

ABSENT/EXCUSED: (1) Tracy Gosselin 

NOES: (0)  

ABSTENTIONS: (0)  

 

By a unanimous show of hands, the Human Services membership also indicated that no members 

have any financial interests that would pose a conflict of interest to the adoption of this 

amendment. 

 

_____________________________________ 

       (Chair)     (Date) 

 

 

Wes Knepper
4/16/2020
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